
 
12-JAN-24 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear XXX, 
 
We recently received your approved I-800 petition for CHILD’S NAME. Your case 
number is NRB-XX and your invoice ID number is XXXXXXX. We sent your case to 
the U.S. Embassy or Consulate listed below. This is where the adoption interview will 
take place. 
 

U.S. EMBASSY 
 
 
 

If you have questions about your case, please contact the U.S. Embassy or Consulate 
listed above. You can find their contact information by going to usembassy.gov.  
 
 

Sincerely,    
 

National Visa Center   
 
 
 


